
dial 1410 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.D. 2, Box 298, 
Walnutport, Penn., 
U.S.A. 

Dear Mr. Ge=,ry: - 

7kt ßgedtogA(.5/70--enJ 

BROADCAST OPERATIONS LTD. 
812 ROBSON Sr, VANCOUVER 1, B.C. 

MArine 1271 

April 25, 1955 

Thanks so much for your kindness in 
writing in regard to your reception of C -FUN. You letter 
was detailed and quite interesting. Upon checking the 
log of Sunday night, April 17, 1955, I find that you were 
receiving Radio C -FUN and this letter officially confirms 
same. 

regards, 

PMcD-rm 

Best wish -s and warmest personal 

Yours sincerely, 

BROA PERATI.4S LIMITED 

Patt hcDonald, 
MANAGER. 


